
  
PRESS RELEASE

 

 
MAPFRE AGAIN CONCLUDES SUCCESFULLY  

ITS DIVIDEND REINVESTMENT PLAN 
 

The capital increase has been subscribed on a 95.04%  
 
MAPFRE has successfully concluded the capital increase approved by 
the Board of Directors on March 10th 2009, specifically designed to offer 
shareholders the possibility of reinvesting the final dividend 2008 in newly 
issued shares of the company.  
 
The capital increase adds €167,19 million to the shareholders’ equity of 
the company.   
 
Once this transaction is concluded, the number of outstanding shares of 
MAPFRE is 2.863.410.355.  
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April 13th 2009, Madrid 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact MAPFRE, Corporate Department of Communications and Social Responsibility, (phone 
+34 91 581 81 96 or +34 91 587 46 53, fax +34 91 581 83 82, e-mail susanadiaz@mapfre.com; 
joaquinhernandez@mapfre.com) 

 


